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SAC Annual Membership Subscription Fees and Payment Methods 
 

Thank you to those who have made prompt payment for your 2019 membership subscription. This applies 
to all membership categories members except Fellow members. To members who have not made the 
payment, please do so asap and inform us at admin@sacsingapore.org .  
 
To receive up-to-date news and other information, for any changes in your address/email/etc., kindly do 
update us by sending in an email and update your profile in the membership portal. 
 
In our previous e-newsletters, we have informed everyone regarding the introduction of PayNow for easy 
payment. For cheque payment, we would like everyone to take note of our new address once again to 
avoid confusion and missing of cheques (Attention to: SAC Admin). For Bank Transfer, kindly do include 
your membership number in the transaction and send us a screenshot of your payment to confirm that 
your payment has been received. Our current address is at 190 Clemenceau Ave #06-01 Singapore 239924. 
 
For PayNow, kindly refer to the following QR code for payment. 

 
 
 
 

37th Annual General Meeting 2019 
 
We have sent out invitations to all members yesterday via emails with regards to the notice of SAC’s 37th 
AGM that will be held on 29th March 2019, Friday. The annual dinner will start from 7pm onwards and the 
annual general meeting will start promptly at 8pm. For the food menu, it will be halal with vegetarian 
options. For more details of the Annual General Meeting, please refer to the email that was sent to you. If 
you have not received it, please write in to us or call us at (65) 6708 8292. We would appreciate if you can 
RVSP at your soonest via the Whoozin link at https://whoozin.com/UXY-7TW-RAWC-VWGQ for the 
confirmation of your attendance and catering purposes. Kindly ensure that you have already made 
payment for your 2019 membership subscription fee before signing up.  

mailto:admin@sacsingapore.org
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Peer Learning Series #5 
 
We are happy that SAC will be conducting more Peer Learning Sessions to address the needs of our 
members. For the February session, we have the pleasure of having Dr Joyce Chan, who shared with us her 
experience in working with offenders, as well as some recent research about offender rehabilitation in 
Singapore. Our upcoming Peer Learning Series #5: School Counselling will be held in April and we will send 
out more details next month. 
 
*Note: Members may now use our new feature of PayNow for quick transaction! 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Workshops 
 

- Level 1 Theraplay & MIM plus Group Theraplay Workshop (8th – 12th Apr 2019) by Morning Star 
Community Services 

- Anxiety (25th – 26th Apr 2019) by The SEL Network 
- LifeBlockers (29th – 30th Apr 2019) by The SEL Network 
- Introduction to Complex Trauma (13th – 14th May 2019) by CaperSpring 
- The Incredible Years – Group Leaders Training (21st-22nd ,23rd-24th, 27th – 28th May 2019) by 

Morning Star Community Services 
- Competency Based Clinical Supervision 2 Days Workshop (17th – 18th June 2019) by Clinical 

Supervision Services 
  

*For more details of the workshops, kindly visit http://sacsingapore.org/events-
publication/events/calendar-of-events-workshops/  
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